
Redhill Primary School 
December 2019 Newsletter.  

Poppy Appeal. 

Thank you to all the 

children who bought 

a poppy this year. We 

raised £158 for the 

Royal British  Legion 

Poppy Appeal.  

 

Christmas Countdown  

2nd December: Christmas Post box 

opens 

10th December-:  Christmas card workshops (am & 

pm) 

16th December: Y5 & Y6 Christmas Party 

17th December:  Y3 & Y4 Christmas Party 

                               Reception ,Y1 & Y2 parties       

                               Santa Visit and photos 

18th December:  1.30pm—Christmas production for 

parents  

19h December :- Christmas Jumper Day 

19th December: 9.30am - Attendance & Progress 

Assembly / Non-uniform & Toy Day  

20th December:- ‘Jack & the Beanstalk’ panto for all 

the children 

                      12.45pm—School closes for all !                                                                                                   

Christmas Production. 

There will be a Christmas production on 

Wednesday 18th December. All of the 

children will be involved in our perfor-

mance singing festive songs.  

The performance will be at 1.30pm and 

parents are invited to come along and 

enjoy the fun. 

 Also, Santa will be visiting the party for 

Reception, Nursery and KS1 children. 

Photographs will be available to buy  

for £1.50 (Nursery &Reception children 

only). Please see Mrs Iqbal for more de-

tails.  

Reminder—School Closed for Polling! 

Just to remind you all that school will 

be closed on Thursday 12th December 

as the school is 

used as a polling              

station.  
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Christmas Card workshops. 

There will be card making workshops on 

Tuesday 10th December where you can 

come in and work with your child to de-

sign a card. There are 3 sessions available 

throughout the day so 

please make sure you 

sign up, come in and  be 

creative with your child! 

Christmas Jumper Day.  

On Thursday 19th December the children will be able to 

come to school wearing a ‘festive’ jumper for £1. This can 

be a Christmas jumper OR it can be an old jumper which 

you have decorated yourself—with tinsel or a few  

baubles!  Alternatively,  you can wear any jumper! 

 

Class Attendance winners this month. 

        Week 9—  Year 1   99.66% 

        Week 10— Year 6   98.33%  

        Week 11— Reception  95.71% 

        Week 12—  Year 5   96.13% 

    Let’s all make a huge effort to  

improve attendance in the 

next few weeks! 

I hope you all have a peaceful 

and relaxing Christmas break 

ready to return to school on 

Tuesday 7th January.  

Book Fair.  

Thankyou to everybody who 

came to the Book Fair last week. 

Everyone who bought a book 

supported the school and we 

earned £192 

to spend on 

books for the 

classrooms.  

 

 


